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August 18, 2011 

 

Dear FMS Families and Friends: 

 

Welcome!  We hope you and your children are enjoying your summer break and are 

looking forward to beginning the new school year. We are so fortunate to have 

Foothills Middle School as our community middle school, as it is one of the best 

in the Wenatchee area. Our academic excellence, incredible parent involvement, 

outstanding teachers/staff, beautiful campus and enriched programs/activities 

are some of the many reasons why we all choose Foothills Middle School for 

our children.   

 

It is unfortunate that budget cuts have already taken place and have affected 

many school programs and services throughout our State and our Valley.  These 

cuts have affected basic education, staffing, enrichment programs, activities, 

sports, enrichment, special needs programs and much, much more.  Quite frankly, 

many of us take these extremely valuable programs and extras for granted until 

they are gone.  In order to continue to maintain current levels of education and 

all of these extras, many schools across the USA have adopted annual 

Enrichment Fund Drives with GREAT SUCCESS.  Parents at some of these schools 

are paying upwards of $700.00 per child in order to maintain current standards.  

Today’s economic uncertainty is all the more reason to help secure our schools 

current academic standards and enriched programs/activities.  Some schools have 

done so well they were even able to add other new programs, as well as secure 

the ones that were at risk of being cut. 

 

Remember, Education is the key to 

success !!        

 



 

FMS is now appealing to our families, friends, businesses and our community for 

financial support through this FMS PTSA Fundraising Drive.  Today, we are 

requesting your contribution to the new FOOTHILLS MIDDLE SCHOOL 

ENRICHMENT FUND DRIVE.  This will become an annual pledge drive from now on. 

 

We implore EVERYONE to HELP reach our goal of 100% participation 
in the 2010-2011 Enrichment Fund Drive.   We realize how busy families are today 

and how much time and effort go into participating in multiple Fundraisers 

throughout the year.  The Enrichment Fund Drive is much less work, quicker and 

probably a lot less money for most families in the long run.  If we have a 

successful Enrichment Fund Drive, then our goal is to have minimal fundraisers 

throughout the year.   

 

We are asking each family to make an annual, tax-deductible 

donation of $25.00 per enrolled child. 
 

With over 600 students enrolled at FMS, that’s over $15,000 

instantly. 
 

Please know this is only a suggested amount and any amount you 

can give is welcome -- both above and below the $25.00 level. 
 

Please remember how much your child receives at Foothills Middle 

School 

& how much more that would cost you at a private school ! 

 

Participants will receive a FMS Value’s Education window cling. 

 

Please contribute to the Foothills Middle School Enrichment Fund Drive TODAY 

so we can continue to participate in all of the activities and more that we have 

listed above as well as reach future goals for new programs and school 

improvements.  Whether your child has just entered FMS or will be graduating in 

June, Foothills Middle Schools continued success depends on everyone’s 

participation.   We welcome your suggestions for new academic programs or any 

ideas you may have to benefit the children. We value your opinion on how these 

funds will be allocated.  We also encourage you to join the PTSA and join us at 

our monthly meetings to discuss such plans and decisions. 

 

DOUBLE YOUR FUNDS !  

Many employers MATCH their employees’ charitable contributions. Ask today!!  

Extra pledge forms are available in the main office. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

     Foothills Middle School PTSA 

 

 

THANK YOU to the following local businesses. 

 

WENTACHEE KIA & SUZUKI   COMMERCIAL PRINTING 

                        (LOGO)   (LOGO)      (logo) 



FOOTHILLS MIDDLE SCHOOL PTSA    

 1410 MAPLE STREET, WENATCHEE, WA  98801     Tax I.D.# 91-594-815 

 

2011-2012 FMS PTSA Enrichment Fund Drive Pledge Form 

 

___  YES --  We would like to help Foothills Middle School stay on the path to excellence with 
         a 100% tax-deductible contribution of:   (Please circle your donation amount) 
 

                  $25.00 - SPONSOR                                 $50.00 - DONOR                         $51.00 - $1,000 - FRIEND   
          

      $1,001 - $5,000 - BENEFACTOR                $5,001 or more - PATRON             $________ OTHER AMOUNT  
 

FMS PTSA respectfully requests at least $25.00 per enrolled child, however, any amount is gratefully accepted. 
 

Name(s) of Parent(s):  ______________________________________ Phone:  (        ) ______________________ 
 

Student(s) and Grade(s) Level(s):          
     

    ___________________________       ____________________________        ___________________________ 
 
Street Address: ________________________________________________ City/Zip:  ______________________ 
 

Email Address:  ______________________________________________ 
 
MY PLEDGE AMOUNT IS:  $ ____________________  
  

I WOULD LIKE TO SPONSOR ANOTHER FMS CHILD: $ _____________________     
 

MY TOTAL PLEDGE AMOUNT IS:  $ ___________________ 
 

___   I am paying by CASH (full payment enclosed)  
 

___   I am paying by CHECK  (full payment enclosed)     Please make check payable to:  FMS PTSA   
 

___   I am paying by CREDIT CARD (check type)     ___ Visa      ___ Mastercard       ___ Discover       ___ AMEX 
 

       Cardholder Name: ________________________________ Three Digit Security Code on Back:   ___ ___ ___ 
 

       Full Billing Address & Zip:  __________________________________________________________________ 
 

       Cardholder Signature:  _____________________________________ Date:  __________________________ 
 
  WENATCHEE KIA & SUZUKI      Wenatchee KIA & SUZUKI is generously donating the processing 

of all 

                     (logo)                            credit card orders. Please be aware your donation amount 

will appear 

                                                          on your monthly statement as a charge from Wenatchee KIA. 

Thank You. 

 

 

 
 

 

OFFICE USE ONLY:   
 

Date Donor Card Received:  _____________  Initials: ________   Date Tax Deductible Letter Sent:  

____________ 

 

Cash Processed  (Amount, Initials & Date):  _______________________________________________ 

 

Credit Card Payment(s) Processed: (Date, Amount & Initials)  _________________________________  

 

Check Processed:  (Date, Amount, Check No. & Initials)      ___________________________________   

 

 


